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ABA NEWS - TO AMAZE AND AMUSE 

       REPROGRAPHICS SHINES WITH SILVER AND BRONZE       

 
 

 
Kem Gravenberg accepts award from  
President Gonzalez 

KEM GRAVENBERG RECOGNIZED

Congratulations to ABA Executive Assistant Kem Gravenberg, 
who received a University Employee Recognition Award for 
March 2010. Of the close to 80 staff members recognized 
through the the University Employee Recognition Program since 
2004, 14 have been from ABA. Kem's nominator described her 
as a “30-year employee who has worked in a variety of different 
roles through which she has developed competency, perspective, 
and a comprehensive understanding of the campus structure, 
politics, and internal/external relations. Her many years of 
dedication and effort at Sacramento State have made her an 
indispensable employee, who has made innumerable and 
valuable contributions to the campus.” 

University Reprographics has received silver and bronze awards in the 
Showcase of Print Excellence for all five entries submitted to the annual Visual 
Media Alliance printing and design competition. Sponsor, Printing Industries of 
Northern California (PINC), selected winners from among hundreds of entries 
submitted by Northern California and Nevada print shops and design studios. In 
the printing category, Silver was awarded for the University Union Annual 
Report and a student project, Duotone Magazine; and Bronze for the General 
Education Flyer and the University Holiday Card. Reprographics is especially 
proud of the Silver award in the design category, which went to Sac State 
student Raoul Ortega for his class project Duotone Magazine, printed by 
Reprographics. The magazine, designed and developed entirely by Ortega as a 
project for Professor John Forrest's GPHD 145 class, was printed by 
Reprographics. This is the second year in which Reprographics has worked with 
Design Program students, assisting them in the preparation of print‐ready 
graphics files for class projects, and providing low‐cost printing. The award 
ceremony will be held May 6 at the PINCShow, UCSF Conference Center. 



WHO WAS THAT MASKED MAN? 

 
Linda Deegan and David Kesty 
 

 
Michael Gray  Bob Gardner, Jessica Surprenant,  

Edna Flores and Nat Martin 

 

 
Foxy Steve Fox 
 

 

 

 
Jeff Maurer, Photocopy Services, chauffeurs Poppy 

  

 

 

 

 

 

DINGER LOVES FREDDY 

 
Freddy & Dinger 

ABA doesn't have any kings or sheiks or monks on staff, but that doesn't mean one can't pretend! Halloween 
2009 was the occasion for make-believe in many ABA offices, and staffers took the opportunity to titillate 
their colleagues with elaborate costumes and hidden identities. From medieval bishops to sea-faring pirates, 
ABA staff assumed new and unique roles for one day in October.

POPPY HITCHES A RIDE  

 For two years running, OneCard has teamed up with 
Wells Fargo partners and others to welcome students 
and their parents to campus on Move-In-Day. The 
2009 welcoming station, set up at the residence halls 
in August, was hosted by OneCard, Wells Fargo, 
KSSU, Student Activities, Mellow Me Out, and 
other campus entities.  

Surprise visitor, Poppy, California State Fair's 
mascot, showed up this year to hand out free tickets 
to the fair, programs and water bottles. 

Seems that mascots 
have an affinity for 
ABA staff. On 
Valentine's Day 2010, 
River Cat mascot 
Dinger showed up at 
the UTAPS office to 
deliver a special 
valentine to Freddy 
Orozco, assistant 
director. Dinger was 
sent on behalf of 
Freddy's closest 
friends. 

 
SFSC staff show their "Green Army" pride 

SFSC SUPPORTS ATHLETICS 

 

Staff in the SFSC demonstrated school spirit by 
donning T-shirts to support the Causeway Classic 
Football game on November 21, 2009.  


